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A Newsletter designed to inform our school community of  

Lancelin Primary School 
 

Jemma Temby - PRINCIPAL  

Fly High... See Far 
 
 

                                     Important Dates 

 

     Term 3  Wednesday 1st Sept   1/2 Excursion to DADDA 
 

     Week 6  Thursday 9th Sept   School Photos 
 

   26th August  Friday 10th Sept   LPS Athletics Carnival 

       2021 

!P&C MEETING! 
Wednesday 

01.09.2021 

At 2:30pm in the  

Kindy/ Pre-Primary 

room. All members of 

the school community 

are encouraged  

come along. 

https://www.lancelinps.wa.edu.au/


 

  
 
Dear  LPS Parents and local community members, 
 
Well we are finally seeing some warmer and sunny days, which has made sure that we are able to get out and about in the       
playground, especially in the trees and cubbies! 
 
BOOK WEEK 2021  OLD WORLDS  -  NEW WORLDS  -  OTHER WORLDS 
What a wonderful day we spent together yesterday celebrating all things books!  The students and staff really got into the spirit of 
the day and the costumes were “out of this world!”  We were so grateful to be able to share the love of reading with our students by 
gifting them a set of Pig the Pug books each.  These hardcover books were donated by FoodBank WA , the people who supply our 
Breakfast Club donations (Weetbix, milk, juice, fruit, and vegemite) for our students each term.  It was fantastic to see the students 
faces when they realised that they would be receiving the books, and I hope you enjoyed sharing them with your child last night.  
Two sets we have “paid forward” to the ABC Radio Perth’s Brekky Book Donation scheme. So we hope that the children that     
receive their gift from us love it as much as we do! 
 
SCIENCE WEEK 2021 
Last week we celebrated all things Science with a fantastic week, organised by our Science Specialist Ebannie Barrett.  Ebannie 
has been a wonderful addition to our school and her commitment to making sure the students had a blast was awesome!  There 
was Oblleck, Elephant’s toothpaste, volcano eruptions, green screen demos, interactive cube demos and so much more! We are so 
fortunate that we have staff members like Miss Barrett whose focus is on ensuring our students have access to the a wide, varied 
curriculum.  I certainly think that there are some budding Scientists within our midst, when they saw all the cool things that can be 
accomplished through Science and STEM ( Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) last week!  Thanks again to Miss Barrett 
and to the parents who  joined us for the Science assembly, it was such a great day! 
 
NEW HOODIES 
Just a reminder that we now have our new logo hoodies in stock.  They look sensational, and the students are very proud when 
they wear them!  We have ordered school polo shirts that should be arriving very soon, hopefully in time for school photos should 
you wish to purchase them. Information will be on Facebook as soon as they arrive. We have some stock of the older logo shirts 
that we are selling for $10, to make room for our new stock.  We have quite a few of each size available and they are handy for 
spares if the washing doesn't  get done, which quite often happens in our house! Please contact the school if you would like to buy 
one or two!  Our orders will now be only of the new logo shirt and they will remain at $20 each, so we will have a phasing in period.  
The older style still constitutes part of our uniform, and we anticipate the phasing in will take place over the next year, so there is no 
rush to ensure your child has a new shirt, it’s just if you would like to get one as they do look great! 
 
LEARNING JOURNEY 
Thank you to all parents who came to our Learning Journey last week. It was so great to see lots of parents and grandparents   
enjoying our school. I hope you were able to see just how much work gets completed by our children each and every day. It      
reinforces that what happens in our schools is vital for our students growth, and by maintaining regular attendance our students are 
able to achieve their full potential. Here at LPS we endeavour to make learning fun, meaningful and relevant to todays society and 
we are very proud of what we accomplish here. Having an opportunity to see what is happening at school in an informal way forms 
part of our Reporting to Parents schedule, so it is something that you will see more of in the future. 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS  2022 AND READINESS PROGRAM 
Its that lovely time of the year when we open our doors to welcome Kindergarten enrolments for 2022. If you haven't yet come to 
collect your enrolment pack for next year please come to the office as soon as possible, As we are starting to look at our staffing 
and class structure for 2022 it is important to secure our potential numbers. If you know of any families who are new to our school 
community and maybe have their first child attending Kindy next year, please encourage them to contact the school, and join our 
Facebook page as lots of information will be available there. In exciting news, to assist in the transition to Kindy next year, we are 
commencing our:  
3 Year Old Kindy Readiness Program each Friday from 
Friday 10th September  
At  9  - 10.30 am 
Information is available from the Office and on Facebook. Please register your interest at the office so that we have numbers and 
names for the first session. Thank you! If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us on 08 9628 600.  
 
We have so many great things happening in our school and I am very proud of the difference our staff make to our students, each 
and every day , ensuring our students continue to  Fly High ...See Far. 
Take care 
 
Jemma 

 



 

REMINDER: EARLY CLOSE EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 2.30PM  

Student of the Month 
Week 5 

 
Julia Wootton,  
Connor McLean,  

Aliyah Stromquist,  
Giorgia Check,  
Oscar Shaw,  

Finn Dawe and  
Reef Dawe 

Student of the Week 
Week 6 

 
Paige Cooper,  

Zara Coussens-Leeson, 
Hunter Dalgleish,  

Jayce Martinovich,  
Isla Dawe and  

Bravvo Sartorelli 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

 
STUDENT OF THE 

MONTH 



 
 

BIRTHDAY 

STARS 

Gifts available to 
purchase from 
$2.00 - $10.00 


